
Friday 14th October 2022

Newsletter

This week has been a very busy and exciting one at Warton St. Paul’s. Thank

you to the families for all your donations for our Harvest Festival. We were

able to distribute all that we collected to Streetlife and to the Fylde Food

Bank.Thank you!

Amethyst and Sapphire class went on a Warton Wander on Monday to identify

features of our local area. They used geography skills to learn what is unique

about where we live.

On Tuesday we had the opportunity to take part in a local Hockey festival.

This was kindly hosted by Carr Hill and Fylde Hockey Club. The children

thoroughly enjoyed themselves and learnt lots of new skills.

The children have had fun learning about Maths during maths week too. It was

wonderful to see our oldest children working and supporting our younger

children by setting them challenges. Thank you to Miss Dufour for organising

all the activities this week.

Please look on our website for our latest news and curriculum coverage.

www.wartonstpauls.co.uk

Please make sure you have booked an appointment with your child’s class

teacher for Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 19th October 2022.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Take care Mrs Dean

Class Attendance for last week

Opal 96.3%

Pearl 90.9%

Emerald 98.4%

Topaz 90%

Sapphire 80.93%

Amethyst 95.8%

http://www.wartonstpauls.co.uk


If your child is absent from school it is

important that you inform school as soon as

possible. Please try and ensure your child is

in school every day …

It really does make a difference.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

We would like all our school family to encourage our children in

making and keeping friends. If you witness any of our children living

out the Gospel Value of Friendship please let us know by emailing:

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk

We will then be able to celebrate this in school!

mailto:wspoffice@cidari.co.uk


We would like to wish Eden, Elijah, Riley, Tilly and Constantine a

Happy Birthday!

Well done to our star’s of the week …
Adam,Emma, Ibrhme, Jack, Jake, Logan, Joseph, Nevaeh and

Jackson.

Congratulations to St. David’s for earning the most
House Points this week!



PE Kits November 2022

From Tuesday 1st November 2022 we will be asking children to come

dressed for PE on their set PE day. They must only wear school PE

kit (no football shirts and shorts allowed). We are also asking

parents to ensure their children have a plain black sweatshirt/hoodie

or zipper with black joggers/leggings. These can be purchased from

any high street store/supermarket at a lower cost than any branded

uniform/clothes. Children will be allowed to wear trainers on their PE

day. Please ensure all clothing items are named.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please

contact Mrs Dean directly.

Toast

Children will be offered toast, parents/carers can pay for the half

term via ParentPay. This half term is £7.00 (remaining balance will

be £1.00). All proceeds will allow us to purchase resources for the

Forest School area at the bottom of the School field.



Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 19th October 2022 Worship Team Worship 10:00am

Parents’ Evening - Please complete the Google

Form for an appointment.

Thursday 20th October 2022 Close for Half term 3:15pm

Friday 21st October 2022 INSET - school closed to children

Monday 31st October 2022 INSET - school closed to children

Tuesday 1st November 2022 School reopens to all children 8:45am

Monday 7th November 2022 Multi-Faith week in school

Wednesday 9th November 2022 Emerald Class Worship 10:00am

Monday 14th November 2022 Anti-Bullying Week

Wednesday 16th November 2022 Worship Team Worship

Friday 18th November 2022 Children in Need - Non-uniform day

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 Opal and Pearl Class Worship 10:00am with

coffee and biscuits to follow

Friday 2nd December 2022 9:00am Sapphire Class Worship

Wednesday 7th December 2022 Infant Nativity 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Thursday 8th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair

Wednesday 14th December 2022 Carol Service in Church 3:30pm

Friday 16th December 2022 Christmas Party Day - party clothes

Stars of the Term Worship 9:00am

School closes at 1:30pm

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET - school closed to children

Wednesday 4th January 2023 School reopens to all children 8:45am



Reception children – due to start primary school in September 2023.
The statutory closing date is 15th January 2023.

Please find the link below from Lancashire County Council to apply for a Primary

School place.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/

If you would like a tour of the school then please do not hesitate to contact the

school office.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/

